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Throughout the school year, we will gather pop tabs from drink cans to support the Ronald McDonald House. This 

initiative welcomes everyone to join in – you don't need to be a participant to contribute! Look for the collection 

box in the cafe and remember to save your tabs before discarding the can. Collecting pop tabs is a simple way to 

show support for the Atlanta Ronald McDonald House Charities. Join the efforts of numerous individuals, schools, 

and businesses across the Metro-Atlanta area to collect pop tabs and aid in furthering their cause. 

From RMHC: 

At Atlanta RMHC, we believe all children deserve access to quality pediatric healthcare. Our mission to nurture the 
health and well-being of children and families seeks to ensure life-saving healthcare accessibility regardless of 
race, color, ancestry, religion, sex, socioeconomic status, national origin, sexual orientation, age, citizenship, 
geography, marital status, disability or gender identity. Our two Atlanta Ronald McDonald Houses, Ronald 
McDonald Care Mobile and Ronald McDonald Family Room are committed to welcoming all families and removing 
barriers to access. Our commitment to family-centered care is validated by research which demonstrates that 
supporting the family results in better outcomes for the family and their child. 

 

Wands for Wildlife 

Did you know that your mascara typically lasts around three months? If you're unsure when you started using it, 

watch out for signs like the formula drying out, clumping, or developing an unusual smell. If these occur before 

three months, avoid pumping the mascara wand in and out, which can introduce more bacteria into the tube. Since 

preservatives have a limited lifespan, consider getting a new mascara and send the used wand to Miss AMS for 

recycling to support wildlife. You can drop off used mascara wands in the collection box at the café. This is a 

recycling events so please do not                                                                                      send in new wands.  
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